Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 9:41 AM

To: Janet Mason

Cc: Larry Kirch; Rudy Esquivias

Subject: RE: Hitching Post permanent extension of premises

Janet, DSD met yesterday regarding Mo’s application and | believe Rudy will be providing a response that covers
planning and building departments. Just wanted you to know we are working on it. DZ

From: Janet Mason
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 4:48 PM

To: Dave Zeliner; Rudy Esquivias; Troy Muliender; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov)
Subject: Hitching Post permanent extension of premises

| have received a request for a permanent extension of premises from the Hitching Post. Please have your department
recommendation to me no later than noon on Wednesday, August 3. Thanks.

Joawnw Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
imason@ajcity.net
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